
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do You Want to Be a City Councilor? 
 
Sanford City Council is looking for candidates to fill a vacancy on the City Council until the end 
of 2023.  This vacancy occurred when Mayor Brink, formerly Councilor Brink, gave up her 
Council seat to take her position as Mayor pursuant to Section 212 of the Sanford City Charter.  
Under the Charter, the Council may choose to fill such a vacancy by appointment. The 
appointed Councilor will serve until the end of the year, at which point a candidate elected in 
November will take over the position. The appointed Councilor may choose to run for election 
to continue to serve in the position for the remainder of the vacant term, which runs through 
December 2024. 
 
Candidates for the position of City Councilor must be qualified Voters in Sanford and shall have 
their principal place of residence in the City during their terms of office. No Councilor, including 
the Mayor, may hold any other paid office or position of employment with the City or School 
Department. 
 
Interested individuals should submit a letter of interest outlining their qualifications, experience 
and reasons for wishing to serve by February 28, 2023 to: 
 
City of Sanford 
Attn: Lorisa Ricketts 
919 Main Street 
Sanford, ME 04073 
 
Or email letter to: sancommittees01@sanfordmaine.org  
 
Letters of interest will be reviewed by the Council’s Applications Committee, and selected 
Candidates will each meet with the full City Council for a public conversation on March 14.  A 
vote on appointment to fill the vacancy will be taken at the regular City Council Meeting on 
March 21. 
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